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The September business meeting of the London Central Lions Club will be held on September 13th at 7:00 pm at 
Trinity Lutheran Church, 746 Colborne Street, London.  The September dinner meeting will be held on September 
27th at 6:30 pm at Tony’s Restaurant on Dundas Street.  

Calendar of Events 
Sep  5      LCLC Board of Directors Meeting—7 pm Keller Williams Realty 
Sep 08-09 LCLC BBQ Fundraiser - Canadian Tire Store - Wonderland and Southdale 
Sep  13             LCLC Business Meeting—7:00 pm Trinity Lutheran Church 
Sep 22-23 LCLC BBQ Fundraiser - Canadian Tire Store - Wonderland and Southdale 
Sep 27              LCLC Dinner Meeting—6:30 pm Tony’s Restaurant on Dundas Street 
Oct  3      LCLC Board of Directors Meeting—7 pm Keller Williams Realty 
Oct 11               LCLC Business Meeting—7:00 pm Trinity Lutheran Church 
Oct 13-14 LCLC BBQ Fundraiser - Canadian Tire Store - Wonderland and Southdale 
Oct 25               LCLC Dinner Meeting—6:30 pm Tony’s Restaurant on Dundas Street 
Oct 27-28 LCLC BBQ Fundraiser - Canadian Tire Store - Wonderland and Southdale 
Nov 08              LCLC Sandwich Meeting instead of regular business meeting 
 

The London Central Lions Club meets at 7:00 pm on the 2nd Thursday of the month for a working meeting at Trinity Lutheran Church, 
and at 6:30 pm on the 4th Thursday for a dinner/social meeting at Tony’s restaurant on Dundas Street, London. 
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                                       Board Meeting Notes —  September 5, 2018 
The following business was conducted at the London Central Lions Board Meeting on Wednesday September 5, 
2018 
 
Board Meeting Location 2018-2019: Concerns have been raised that we may not easily get a room in the new 
Westmount library next year. Lion President Walt has contacted his contact at the Library but has not yet heard 

back. Lion Jason indicated that we could keep on meeting at Keller-Williams if we need to.  

Location of Board Meeting – Lion Walt. Since Lion Walt was absent, no permanent decision was made, other 

than: 

Motion: to stay at Keller Williams till at least October, until Lion Walt has the details (Carried). 

Effective Speaking – Lion Jim Lystar. It was decided that the motion to donate would be delayed until the budget 

is set, and we have word from those who are involved in the project. 

Twinning Lions Club Dakar – Senegal – After some discussion it was decided that we cannot oblige. Lion Chris-

tine to contact them, also pointing out that they can now request funds from LCIF directly. 

Christmas dinner 2018 – Lion Joanne Lystar – Katie’s Kitchen on the corner of Oxford and Mornington is a break-
fast and lunch place, but willing to do a Christmas buffet for us. There is ample parking and seating. The buffet 
would consist of Turkey with Stuffing, Cranberry, Gravy, Beef au jus, horse radish, Potato (roast or mashed), a 
vegetable (corn, carrots or beans), a Chef Salad, Caesar Salad, buns, Coleslaw or Macaroni Salad, Tea and Cof-

fee, Assorted Pies, and linen napkins. 

The cost is $18.95 per person, plus tax and service charge, totaling $23.70. This proposal is ready for the mem-
bers to vote on.  Motion: that we hold a Sandwich Meeting on November 8—our business meeting at the church 

(carried)  
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Board of Director’s minutes (continued) 

Salvation Army Kettles – The Salvation Army wants to know if we would like to man 

the Kettles at Cherryhill Mall on Saturday December 1 from 10 a.m. till 7:30 p.m. It was 

decided to defer this to the first general meeting in September. 

—————————————————————————————————————————————————-- 

Lions help celebrate the opening of the new Bostwick Community Center 

in south west London 

London Central Lions members helped to cook and serve almost 4000 hotdogs at the opening of the new 

Bostwick Community Center in Southwest London on Southdale Road West on August 25th. 

Many thanks to the following Lions who worked very hard on a rainy day: Doug Riehl (and his daughter 

Christina), Bill Patrick, Walt Grieve, and Stewart Beausoleil. 

———————————————————————————————————- 

Lions Fundraising Barbecue assisted by visitor from British Columbia 

Nanami Carlson, who lives in British Columbia where her father is a Lion, helped serve at the Lions Barbecue at 
the Canadian Tire store on August 11th.  Nanami is currently a third year student at Western University. This 
summer she was chosen to travel abroad to Greece for the Youth Exchange Program. She had such an amazing 
experience and wanted to give back to the Lions Club. She has helped with fundraisers and other events hosted 
by the Lions in her community.  Nanami will be helping out at future weekend barbecues. 

Pictured below at the barbecue are Grant Brown, Ron Graham, Nanami Carlson, and Walt Grieve. 
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